WORK SESSION MINUTES — FEBRUARY 8, 2016

The North Cedar Community School Board of Education met in a Special Work Session Monday,
February 8, 2016 with the following members present: Holst, Nehring, Kemner, Horman, Bendixen.
Others: Search Consultant Gary McAndrews, Sun-News reporter Sue Hall, citizens of the community,
and Business Manager Esbaum. President Holst called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.

General Business of the Board

Mr. McAndrews presented the Board with a booklet outlining the comments from the Stakeholder
Sessions held on January 27, 2016. These meetings were held to get input from Administration, Staff
and Citizens of the community in regard to characteristics they viewed as important for the new
superintendent to possess.

The Board carefully considered and selected interview questions they felt important to ask each
candidate in the interview process. Mr. McAndrews will compile a list of questions from those selected
and present to the Board for approval.
Adjournment
Kemner moved, Nehring seconded, to adjourn. Ayes: All. Motion carried. The meeting ended at 7:10
PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jean Esbaum, Business Manager
Approved:

Tessa Holst, President



